
May 16, 2024

Public Notice -  Cancellation of Notice of Proposal Action

24-21JS

Access Control & CCTV Security Camera Systems

Solicitation Number:

Solicitation Title

Solicitation Type: Request for Proposal-RFP

To: All Interested Proposers and to the General Public

Date

Please direct any questions, in writing to Deidre Moore-Keylon, CPPO. 
Email Address:  purchasing@sarasotafl.gov  Fax:  941-954-4157

The City of Sarasota hereby notifies all interested proposers and the general 
public that the Notice of Proposal Action for the solicitation listed above has 
been rescinded per Section 2-364(f) of the City Procurement Code, Ordinance 
No. 19-5304.  The Evaluation Committee will reconvene and shortly thereafter, 
the City will issue a revised Notice of Proposal Action.

Deidre Moore-Keylon, CPPO
Purchasing General Manager

5/16/24




